
GIVING 

            To give online, simply E-transfer your  
            payment to treasurer.elim@gmail.com             
            Be sure to include your envelope number 
            in the message section              
            Security Question Answer = church 

VOLUNTEERS 
 
 

Openers   
Aug—Stewart & Sandra Campbell  
Sept—Steve & Kerry Levitt 
 

Nursery 
Aug 21—Brenda Lamoureux & Claudia Deelstra  
Aug 28—Ruth Chaffe & Hannah Pallant  
 

Ushers/Greeters 
Aug 21—Steve Levitt & Ed Wiendels  
Aug 28—Stewart Campbell & Steve Pallant  
 

Sound Tech 
Aug 21—Dale Quinn 
Aug 28—Arley McBlain  

LEADERSHIP 
 

Staff Elder/Pastor 

Mark Ottaway…..gmottaway@hotmail.com....H.519-845-0525 

               C.519-402-0315 

Elders 
Michael Hodgson....hodgsonmc@hotmail.com…519-918-4159 
Larry Teeple………..larryteeple@execulink.com…519-828-3450 
Ian Teetzel..…................ianteetzel@gmail.com...519-828-5100 
 
Deacons 
Steve Levitt……………...stevetlevitt@gmail.com...519-828-3202 
Stewart Campbell..campbellstewart1957@gmail.com.519-670-4552 
 

 
 
 
 

8457 Townsend Line 
Arkona ON, N0M 1B0 

 519.828.3076 
admin@elimbiblechapel.com 

The Library is Open 

Summer Library  

Challenge Continues! 

Welcome to 

Sunday August 21, 2022 

with Mark Ottaway 
1 Peter 2:9-12 



 Lord, may we invest greatly into the hearts of 

others.  

 We thank You for Your great kindness which has been extended 

to us.  

 May things such as malice, deceit, hypocrisy, envy, and slander 

be considered dead in our lives.  

 May we as Christians …  

 know the truth of the Bible 

 long for the pure milk of the Word  

 and live with a joy and awareness of Your goodness.  

 Give us the desire to hear “well done” from You in eternity.  

Missionary focus of the Week  
 

Summer Camps 
  

As we head into the final two weeks of summer camp, please 

continue to pray for God to be glorified in the lives of all those 

involved in camp ministries. 
 

Pray for the full-time staff, the volunteers and the campers, that they 

would open their hearts and minds to the message of God’s Word 

and that those who teach His Word will be filled with God’s Spirit as 

they do so. 
 

FCC sends regular prayer updates. The most recent is posted on the 

missions board at the base of the stairs. 
 

We support both FCC and JBC with a monthly gift of $250. 

Plans are in the works to dive into another Bible 

study beginning in September, with option to choose either a morning 

or an evening session. Rose Oosterhof will be leading the morning   

sessions and Cheryl Teeple will lead the evening study. Babysitting will 

be offered for the morning class, coordinated by Kerry Levitt. 
 

More details coming soon. If you're interested, or have questions, 

please speak to one of these women. 

Baptism 
 

Sunday  

August 28 

Join us for  
CAKE & ICE CREAM 

 

on the 28th  
Following the service 

Women’s Study 

 

Chapel Family  

Birthdays & Anniversaries 
 

Birthdays: 

Tuesday—Noé Manning 
 

 

Anniversaries:  

Thursday—Stewart & Sandra Campbell 
 

 

 

UPCOMING DATES to REMEMBER 
 
 
 
 

August 27   Concert @ Peoples 

August 28   Baptism  

September   (date to be determined) Women’s  

    Bible Study 

September 4   Toddler Room Opens 

September 4   Library Contest Draws 

September 11   Guest Speaker—to be announced 

September 18   Speaker—Michael Hodgson 

September 18   Sunday School Starts 

September 21   Youth Starts 

September 24   Men’s Breakfast 

September 25   Anniversary Sunday 

September 25   Evening Genesis Series Starts 

September 30   Walking Together—Mother Daughter 

    Weekend, day 1 

October 1   Walking Together—Mother Daughter 

    Weekend, day 2 

October 2   Safe Environment Training 

October 12   Kid’s Club Starts 

October 16   Safe Environment Training 

October 26   Candy Carnival 

Schedules for  

Greeters, Toddler Room, and Nursery 

are printed and in mail folders 

Tammy is on holidays this coming week—the office will 

be closed—Mark will be in his office as normal. 


